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If you know someone who you think would be a good addition to our
ranks, please let us know and we will reach out to him to get him in
our council. We will always need good men to help us do the great
things we do, and grow our brotherhood to able to even greater things
in the future. 

Joining is quick and easy: https://bit.ly/kofcjoin

Email:
council13105@indianakoc.org

Facebook:
facebook.com/gootee13105

January Council Meeting
Monday, January 8th at 7:00 pm
Rosary at 6:30 pm

E6 Catholic Men’s Conference 
Saturday, February 17th
8:00 am - 3:30 pm
East Central High School Performance Arts Center

Indianapolis March for Life
Monday, January 22nd
March begins at 1:45 pm
Indiana Convention Center and State House



December Birthdays

Timothy Noone - December 4th
Dwayne Daming - December 8th
James McNally - December 10th

James Meer - December 14th
Brent Magness - December 15th
Bruno Afonso - December 16th

Brian Hofmeister - December 18th
James Burkhart - December 19th

Paul Hunt Sr. - December 25th

Pentecost Banners

The Pentecost banners have been
purchased by Fr. Eric and the

council has reimbursed that cost.

The council voted to spend
donations received in Mike

Spellman’s name to purchase the
banners.

Seafood Boil 2024

The seafood boil will return in
2024, but we are moving the date

of the event.

Pending confirmation on gym
availability, the event will take
place on Saturday, April 6th.

Moving the boil outside of Lent
will allow us to include meat. Look

for more information about this
event in the coming months.

January Birthdays
Matthew Albrecht - January 1st

Daniel Adams - January 3rd
Mark Gill - January 5th

James Hayes - January 7th
James Lamarca - January 22nd
Joseph Dwenger - January 23rd

Robert Sahm - January 23rd
Christoper Valentine - January 23rd

Jeffrery Dahltorp - January 27th
Kelly Ward - January 28th

Steven Griffin - January 29th



Outdoor Nativity Scene Raffle Results
A total of $200 was donated to support Military Chaplains.

There were 52 total tickets sold.

We will need to look into this raffle because tickets sales were down,
mainly because the majority of families purchased a set last year.

Most of the tickets that were sold were to people who were going to
gift the set to someone else.

At the last council meeting there was a discussion around the
extension pack that is sold with these sets. That may be the direction

we head in to continue this raffle.

This picture was sent
from Greg and Lisa

Breone. They were the
winners of the raffle this

year.

Included with the
picture was this

message:
“Yes, love it and

definitely an outreach
to the community from

Nativity.”



Calling All Knights

UPDATE

Cor ad Loquitur Meeting

We will not be holding a Cor meeting in
January. A discussion on this program needs to
take place at our next council meeting.

The space for these meetings are still reserved,
but we have moved to the Guerin Room.

Council Facebook Page
Please take a moment on Facebook to "Like"
our new Council Page at
facebook.com/gootee13105

E6 Catholic Men’s Conference

The E6 Catholic Men’s Conference will take
place on Saturday, February 17th from 8:00
am-3:30 pm at the East Central High School
Performance Arts Central.

The location is in St. Leon, IN which is a little
more than an hour’s drive from Nativity.

If you sign up soon, you can use the discount
code “Christmas” to save $10. This is a limited
time offer.

We would like to get a group together to go.
Please let Rick Santangelo, Ralph Proctor, Eric
Ward, or Justin Braun know if you are
interested in going.

More information can be found here:
https://www.e6catholicmensconference.com/

Council Dues

Notices are going out in December. The
amount owed is $52.00. If you would prefer a
Paypal link, let Ralph Proctor know.



2023 Donations
$200 to support a high school student to attend World Youth Day

An anonymous donor matched our donation
$50 from free-will offering at simple lenten meals
$500 total donation

Basket for Reverse Raffle silent auction ($140 value) - sold for $160
$292.05 to Support our Seminarians
$200 to support Garrett Phillips' Eagle Scout project
$350 for a hole sponsorship to Catholic Radio Indy's Golf Outing
$1,000 Bruce Christen Scholarship awarded to Lily Daming
$1,000 Bruce Christen Scholarship awarded to Elliot Leffler
$150 for chess boards for Nativity Chess Club
$250 to the Indiana Right to Life Dinner
$350 to the Nativity Marriage Ministry to help offset the costs of an event
$200 to support Military Chaplains (Outdoor Nativity Scene Raffle)
$200 to Nativity’s Pro-Life Ministry
$200 for the Gibault Day After Christmas Party


